
January 9, 1997 

Mr. Mark Teuteberg 
Oconto County Courthouse 
301 Washington St. 
Oconto, WI. 54162 

r . 
I 

State of Wisconsin\ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

Lake Michio-n Diatrict Heedquerten 
112& N. Military Avenue 

P.O. Box 10448 
GrHn Bay. WI 64307~448 

TELEPHONE I (4141492.C916 

TELEFAX # (4141492.C869 

Subject: Case Closure - New Linwood Inc., CTH P, Town of Underhill, Oconto Co. 
DNR LUST Case #43-000351 

Dear Mr. Teuteberg; 

The Department of Natural Resources close out committee has reviewed the investigation and 
clean-up of contamination at the former New Linwood Inc. facility . Based upon an examination 
of the available information, the DNR believes that the conditions for site closure have been 
satisfied and no further investigation or remediation of this contamination is required at this 
time. The Department has received the proper moitoring well abandonment documentation. 

This letter does not constitute "certification11 under s. 144. 765(2)(a) 3, Statutes. If it is 
found that contamination on or from the site poses a threat to public health, safety, welfare, or 
the environment, the DNR may require additional work in the future. We appreciate the 
cooperation you have shown in this matter. If you have any questions or comments, please call 
me in Green Bay at (414) 492-5864. 

Sincerely, 

James Reyburn 
H ydrogeologist 

cc: Joseph Pasqualucci - Robert E. Lee & Associates, Inc. 


